
NEWSLETTER - 10.5.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are
funded by our enrichment pot or events that
contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for
your support.

Day Date Event

Tues 4.6.24 Return to school

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

7.6.24 Greece

14.6.24 Netherlands

21.6.24 Sweden

28.6.24 Austria

5.7.24 Belgium

12.7.24 Switzerland

19.7.24 Finland

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
PCSO Calkeld
We have been working closely with PCSO Calkeld this
week as she has been spending time looking at the
parking of parents and carers around school.

She has also been around all KS2 classrooms this
morning to talk to the children about anti-social behaviour
in the park and graffiti. She explained that they should let
adults at home or at school know if they experience any
of this type of behaviour in the park and encouraged them
to look after their community facilities.

Information for next week and after the holidays
Holidays
It is our Spring Bank holiday next week and then the
following Monday is a training day for staff. Children will
therefore be returning to school on Tuesday, 4th June.
We hope that everyone enjoys their break!

Talent Show
After the success of this event last year, we are holding
this again. If your child wants to display their talent, they
should practise over the holidays so that they are ready to
perform to their class during the first week back. The
classes will then choose their favourite two acts to
perform in the final. The final will take place on the
evening of 27th June at 5.30pm and once the acts are
finalised, we will make tickets available for sale.

Other information
FSM online
We have continued to send out links for the Free School
Meals Online Check. Please fill the form in for your child
as soon as possible so that we can complete our records
and ensure that you and your child get any funding that
you may be eligible for.

It should be completed for each child separately to ensure
that their eligibility is included on our system.

Park Survey
We have been asked by Calderdale Council to share a
survey to parents and carers about park facilities in
Calderdale. Please complete the survey and have your
say!

The QR code to follow is a little larger here!


